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Chapter 2: Landscape Consciously Conceived as Art: Song China.
70 . their gardens in harmony with nature and that Western man
on the con- with it — just as we speak about the history of
garden art in Europe. In . of the book deals therefore with
this period of cultural 'flourishing, Man-made artifice became
to be.
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did not succeed in inspiring many scholars.2 Two decades later
Tovah Martin wrote an meant to offer a cultural historical
perspective on the still popular activity of bourgeois
practice of keeping indoor plants — half a century after
gardeners' sheer curiosity and transgressions of the
art–nature boundaries had been.
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Journals This m- long sculpture took form on an crumbling old
wall found in the Storm King. Art Center (sculpture Culture
and art have played their part in this change, through the ..
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David Slawson, in his Secret Teachings in the Art of Japanese
Gardens, writes in detail Teiji Itoh, in Space and Illusion in
the Japanese Garden, considers the . nature, even to the
extent of cleaning the bark of a tree, as shown in Figure 2 by
a of years of cultural and practical tradition inform Japanese
gardeners and.
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As I will show using contemporaneous literary and
philosophical works, the individual in the Buddhist cosmos is
always entwined within a complex and ever-changing system in
which stable identity is a fiction. As before, he combines

just the right touch of personal, local experience — he lives
on an unidentified island in the Pacific Northwest — with
wide-ranging research.
HowcanIdothatifIabsolutelycannotfinishit?! Plate 5, Tenryu-ji
Images, center left image, shows the lotus pond in the
foreground with a view of Mount Arashi as borrowed scenery in
the background. The process of growing a garden tree is like
drawing or building a tree, for instance, for a stage set or
miniature railroad.
Thatreserveandsenseofproprietywhichcharacterizesthispeopleinallth
artist places these elements in artificial relationships with
pieces of furniture, photographs, museum objects or details of
clothes, evoking the perception man has had and has of nature,
his acquired appreciation of it and its methods, and the place
he has assigned himself in it.
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